
 

Stars of the week !  

 

This weekôs stars are : 

Class 1 :  Szymon for good attitude during 
our Forest Day. 

Class 2 :  Albert for getting stuck in on our 
Forest Day and Hattie for practising her tricky 
words. 

Class 3 : Maja for being really engaged and 
making a super effort to apply new ideas and 
Byron for excellent calculations in Maths with 
clearly presented and accurate work. 

Class 4 :  Olly for bringing joy to the class-
room and Edwin for improving effort and    
being helpful to Mrs Seavers. 
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Lunch time Stars of the week  

This weekôs lunchtime stars are: 

EYFS/KS1ð Imogen for eating well and try-
ing hard. 

KS2ð Maja for good manners and Mason for 
good behaviour. 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a very exciting week in school.  Key Stage 2 have enjoyed learning all about Judaism, 
following traditional Jewish recipes and customs.  Key stage 1 and Reception spent all day Tuesday 
doing Forest School in our woodland area, even enjoying their lunch down there.   Please see the 
photos on our newsletter and on the class pages of our website to see what the children have been 
doing.  Forest school will also take place in Key Stage 2 in the near future and it is clear that the 
children thoroughly enjoy it.   Thank you to our hard working staff who have organised all of this 
themselves.  We hope to continue it on a regular basis.   

The events in school certainly underline comments from our  local authority advisor that school feels 
like it is "buzzing".   Please do come along to our open afternoon next week and see for yourself. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact either your child's teacher or myself.   Have a 
lovely weekend. 

God bless, 

Mrs Barrs 

 

 

 

This weekôs Dojo Win-
ners are:  

 

Class 1  :  Effie, Imogen, Freya and Orest 

Class 2 : Bertie 

Class 3  : Arthur G 

Class 4  : Lottie  

Staff retreat day at Ampleforth Abbey  
 
This Saturday, all our staff from school will be 
meeting with Father Bede to spend a day   
reflecting on the special and distinctive ethos 
of St Benedict's as a Catholic school, and their 
role within that.   Thank you to the parish of 
Our Lady and St Benedict for financial      
support, Father Bede for leading the day and 
all our staff who are giving up their time to 
take part.   



 

 

Fun in the woods  

 

 

Date  Time  Event  

Thu 19 October 2.15 pm Open AfternoonðEveryone welcome 

Fri 20 October  3.30 pm Finish for Half Term 

Fri 20 October 6.00 pm 
Super Schools Challenge Finals at St Albanôs     
Centreðdetails to follow 

Fri 20 October 3.15-4.30 pm Cake Stall at School 

Mon 30 October All day School closedðStaff training 

Tues 31 October 8.55 am School re-opens 

Tues 31 October 9.30 am All Saints DayðMass in Church 

Fri 10 Nov 10.15 am Remembrance Service 

Mon 27 Nov am NHS flu vaccination programmeðYears Rð4 

   

   

Future Events / Dates ðPlease check App & Website for updates 

 

 

Our PTA group, St. Benedictôs Society have linked up with óEmpties Pleaseô, a company which  
collects and recycles used ink and toner cartridges in an environmentally friendly way and      
donates the money raised to schools. 

Your child/ren should have brought home a recycle bag this week, additional bags are available 
from the school office .  Please also have a look at the website:  www.emptiesplease.com for 
further details of cartridges and toners which can be accepted.ðThank you. 

PE kits  
 
Please ensure that your child has their PE kit 
in school every day.  Some children have not 
had theirs in school and have had to miss out 
on sporting activities.  Children are required 
to wear correct sports kit for health and   
safety reasons.   
 
Thank you for your support.  

St Benedictôs Society ð Cake Stall  

 

St Benedictôs Society will be holding a cake 
stall on the last day of term, Friday 20       
October, from 3.15pm to 4.30 pm.  

 

Please come along and support  your school. 

 


